
 

Join us Sunday evening, May 5, for the Student Choir Concert at 5:40 
followed by a delicious Italian meal and homemade desserts from 
South Main’s very best cooks. This will assist our students with their 
Summer Music and Ministry Trip cost to Nashville, June 15-21.  
 
We will receive an offering at the concert, and all meal proceeds will 
go towards our trip cost. The students have worked hard to prepare 
a wonderful evening of worship. Tickets are still available.  Call Jane 
Logan for more information.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Children’s choirs are working on an evening of music for you on 
Sunday, May 19, at 5:40. This is our end of year concert and it will be 
followed by an all church ice cream social. Children’s choir will 
continue through Wednesday, May 29. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’m excited to share that our church has access to an extensive, video 
library called RightNow Media! It’s like the "Netflix of Video Bible 
Studies" and has a HUGE library of faith-based videos you can access 
whenever and wherever you want—on your phone, iPad, computer, 
or at home on your TV. 

 
As a church staff, we’re always looking for ways to help you develop 
and strengthen your faith. We believe that RightNow Media will be a 
tool to serve you as you live out your faith at home, at work and in 
your neighborhood. RightNow Media has videos for everyone—kids, 
youth, parents, married couples, college students, single adults, 
working professionals—all aimed at helping you grow. 
 
Go to the web address, https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/
Invite/southmain, and sign up for an account. We pray that RightNow 
Media will be a blessing for you and your family! Remember it is 
FREE as a gift from South Main Baptist Education Ministry. 

 
 
 

If you are a parent, you know that life with children can be 
challenging. This summer Nicole and I will be leading a 4 week Small 
Group Bible Study of Dr. James Dobson’s Bringing Up Boys and 
Bringing up Girls. These studies will encourage and remind you that 
you are not alone.  
 
Come find out what we have planned for families through South 
Main.   “Jesus said, Come follow me and I will make you fishers of 
men.”    Mark  1:17 

 

I was raised in a Christian home by parents who 
instilled in me a love of God and church.  At the age 
of 7 I felt God’s call on my heart to give my life to 
Him.  My Christian life has been a series of ups and 
downs, my fault, not His.  But I feel that as I have 
gotten older, my commitment to Him has grown 
stronger.  I currently attend Dell Dale Avenue 

Baptist Church where my husband, Danny, is the pastor. 
 
As the Financial Secretary for South Main (since October 2012), it is 
my responsibility to see that the monthly financial workings of the 
church are done in a sound, efficient manner according to the budget 
established each year.   
 
There are several scriptures that have come to mean a lot to me at 
various times in my life.  At this stage, one I try to live by is Micah 
6:8. “He has showed you, O Man, what is good and what does the 
Lord require of you?  To act justly and to love mercy and to walk 
humbly with your God.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BACHELOR DEGREES 
 
Jenna Foshee 
 Bachelor of Science in Food Science and Technology 
  Texas A & M University 
Jack Gillies 
 Bachelor of Science in Business 
  University of Houston-Clear Lake 
Sabrina Silos 
 Bachelor of Science in Broadcast Journalism with a 
 Minor in Leadership and Management 
  Emerson College 
Nicole Turner 
 Bachelor of Science in Management and a  Minor in 
 Biology 
  Texas A & M University 
David Weiser 
 Bachelor of Business Administration with a Major in 
 Marketing and a Minor in Management 
  University of Houston 
 
LAW DEGREE 
 
 Stephanie Ritchie, Juris Doctor 
  University of Houston Law Center 

 

 

 Baccalaureate Recognition 
Service 

for High School Seniors 
 

Sunday, May 19, 10:45 a.m. 
Worship Center 

 
Come support our Seniors in their graduation achievement. 

Susan Kilcoyne 
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The construction of the new storage expansion building and garage has begun on the west side of the church 
campus. This building will be twice as large as our current garage facility. Since we will triple our current space 
in the two permanent buildings, we can house our three vehicles and disaster relief trailer plus all of the 
things related to our A South Main Bethlehem experience and the Giant Youth Garage Sale. That will mean, of 
course, we will no longer need and  can move the containers that are a bit unsightly. 
 
This building is not being funded with budget receipts, nor are we taking out a loan. We are building this 
facility with some Capital Needs money in a savings account plus designated gifts. If you want to contribute 
toward the funding of this storage garage, simply write on your envelope “Storage Building.”  Weather 
permitting, it should be a relatively short term construction project. 
 

 

 

 

June 2 - Aloha (Hello) Summer - P1 Family Night 

June 3-6 - Basketball Camp (FLC) 

June 10-14 - BOUNCE (High School) 

June 15-21 - Youth Choir Trip to Tennessee 

June 23-28 - Camp GAP (Grades 3-6) 

June 23-26 - RA/GA Camp 

June 30-July 6 - Family Camp (Glorieta, NM) 

July 15-19 - VBS (Entering Kindergarten-Entering 7th Grade) 

July 15-18 - After VBS Camp (Entering 1st-7th Grade) 

July 20-25 - Youth Camp (Glorieta, NM) 

August 4-7 - WOW Week 

August 11 - Aloha (Goodbye) Summer - P1 Family Bash 

August 12-15 - End of Summer Camp 

Dr. Ron Lyles, Pastor 


